
Repeal of Outdated Statutes Concerning Juveniles; HB 2144

HB 2144 repeals outdated statutes concerning juveniles. Specifically, the bill removes an 
Open Records Act exception concerning confidential reports of foster parents summarizing the 
adjustment, progress, and condition of a juvenile offender placed in the foster parent’s home. It 
also  repeals  a  statute  concerning  jurisdiction  and  placement  of  juvenile  offenders  with  the 
Department for Children and Families or the Juvenile Justice Authority, and a statute concerning 
records of certain juveniles in the possession of law enforcement and municipal courts. 
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